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Seek the way of Life 

Year 7, 2022 school tour and information session 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Whitebridge High School is pleased to invite you to an afternoon school tour and information 
session on Wednesday 23rd of June between 4.00pm and 5.30pm. 

The purpose of the afternoon is to provide families with an opportunity to have a look around the 
various classrooms and facilities of the school and to access information about the application 
process for the Year 7 enrichment program. We work closely with our partner primary schools to 
provide a series of transition events that help students and families to become more familiar with 
our school as students transition into Year 7 2022. 

The enrichment program information session will be held in the school library. It will run for 
approximately 20 minutes followed by an opportunity to ask questions. It will start at 4.15 pm and 
will be repeated again at 4:45 pm allowing parents to choose the session that best suits them.  

School tours will run every 10 to 15 minutes throughout the afternoon and will be led by members 
of the Whitebridge High School Student Representative Council. The flexible starting times for 
tours is designed to support maximum attendance and small group sizes so students and parents 
can freely ask questions during the tour. Students and parents are asked to assemble near the 
school administration office where tour groups will commence. Each tour should take 
approximately 30 minutes.  

During the tour all groups will move through the main administration area of the school. At this 
time, families who have returned the documents for proof of residence for Whitebridge High 
School zone will be issued with a personalised enrolment pack. Families who have not yet 
returned the required residential documents can do so on the night to receive the enrolment pack. 

We encourage your attendance on this occasion to enable you to become more familiar with our 
school, and further the process for enrolment in 2022. You will meet some of the key people within 
our school, hear from our students and have an opportunity to clarify any information you need to 
know about starting in Year 7, 2022. 

Families who are unable to attend will have their enrolment pack sent to them via post once proof 
of residence documentation has been received by Whitebridge High School. 

We look forward to meeting you on the night. 

 

 
Nadene Harvey 
Principal 
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